
 

 

 

 
 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today.  
Miss a service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are broadcasted 

live on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 

Prelude - Ger Van Diepen 
Welcome & Announcements  

Call To Worship 
Song: “God of Our Fathers” #599 

Song: “My Faith Looks Up to Thee” #462 
Prayer of Confession / Words of Assurance 

Scripture: Psalm 40 
Message: Do It Again 

Prayer Concerns  
Congregational Prayer  

Bringing of our Tithes and offerings 
(doxology and Offertory Prayer) 

Song: “Great is Thy Faithfulness” #17 
Benediction 

Closing: “He Will Keep You” 



 

 

Sunday, May 26: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service. Today we welcome Pastor Troy back 

to the pulpit for his final sermon here at FRC as our Transitional Minister. 
He will share on the topic, “Do It Again” based on Psalm 40.  

• 10:10 am: Please join us for cake, coffee and fellowship as we say farewell 
to Pastor Troy and Pam.  

• 6:30 pm: Fellowship Bible Studies; The Sermon Discussion Group, lead by 
John and Lois Van Diepen, will not be meeting during the summer months. 

Monday, May 27: 
• 9:45 am Memorial Day Service at the Ocheyedan Cemetery 
• 11:00 am Memorial Day Service at Holman Township Cemetery 
Tuesday, May 28: 
• 8:30 am: Quilters will meet in the Fireside Room 
Thursday, May 30: 
• Please have all June 8 bulletin announcements turned into the office. The 

June 8th bulletin will be printed a week early as the secretary’s office will 
be closed June 2-7 as Jamie will be chaperoning the band trip to Texas. 

Sunday, June 2: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service. Today we welcome Josh to the pulpit 

as he shares his topic, “The Foundation of the Family-Marriage” based on 
Ephesians 5:22-23.  

• 10:10 am: Coffee Fellowship 
•  4:00 pm-8:00 pm: VBS opening night 
• Fellowship Bible Studies will not meet 
 

 

June 2-5: VBS Sunday, June 2 (4pm-8pm)/ Mon-Wed, June 3-5 (5:30-8:30) 
June 5: 8:00 pm VBS Closing Program 
June 10:  6pm: Elder Deacon Meetings 
 7pm: Full Consistory will meet 
 

The June Newsletter will be in your mailbox next week (June 2).  
In the meantime, here are the early June Birthdays happening before that: 

Kimberlie Alexander (June 1) 
Travis Boeke (June 1) 

Jessica McDyer (June 1) 
 

 
 

Help needed ASAP! Be a part of the parsonage updates! 
There is a need for painters, cleaners, gardeners and more. If you have a talent or pas-
sion for any of these things, or have any questions, please contact  
Dennis Jurgens. 
Updates/Remodeling to the parsonage will include: 

 Painting the Living Room, Bedrooms and Kitchen, Basement Wall Repair 
 Plus a few odds and ends  
We are asking for donations to help cover the cost of these updates/repairs. If you feel 
lead to donate toward these expenses, please place your donation in the envelope 
provided on the Information Center. If you have questions, please contact Ron Dykstra 
or Dennis Jurgens. Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

 

The congregation is invited to a farewell coffee for Pastor Troy and Pam 
following the service on May 26. Please join us for cake, coffee and  
fellowship. 

 

The Congregation is invited to a Pampered Chef Bridal Shower for 
Skylar Forbes, fiancée to Colby Wagenaar, on June 1 at 9:30 am here 
at FRC. You do not need to bring a gift to the shower. During the 

shower you will be able to not only shop for yourself, but also purchase a brid-
al shower gift for Skyler. If you have any questions, please contact Jodi Wage-
naar. 
 

The Outreach team would like to invite members of the con-
gregation to join us for the annual Good Ole Summertime 
parade. We are in need of people to help decorate the float, 
to walk with the float in the parade to pass out candy, and to 
help carry a little church banner. We also are in need of  
Lifesaver candies. If you are able to donate the BIG bags of 
Lifesaver Candies, please have them here at church no later 
than Friday June 7th. Thank you so much!  

Book of the Week 

The Wings of 
Poppy Pendleton 

By 

Melanie Dobson 

The Poppy Bouquet on the  
organ is in memory of all the men 
and women who have served in 
the United States Armed Forces.  

Please take a  
moment and  

remember those  
who served our  

country so that we 
could live  

in freedom. 



 

 

Ice Cream buckets needed to water trees at the Ocheyedan Cemetery. Please 
place bucket donations on top of the coat rack across from the office. 
 

The Osceola Regional Health Center Auxiliary is selling greeting cards as a  
fund-raiser. Boxes of 30 uniquely designed birthday or sympathy cards are 
available for $40/box. Contact Jolene Eddy at jse@premieronline.net or  
712-461-2142 to purchase or for more information.   

 

Celebrate Summer with food, fun and friends!  Free Summer meals are 
available for all children and teens 18 and under.  

Where: North entrance of the HS (by the bus barn) 
When: June 3, 5, 10, 17, 24, 26 
 July: 1, 3, 8, 10 
How: Children 18 and under and/or their guardians 
may drive up and pick up the meals for the day. 
Mondays will contain 2 days  
lunches and Weds; will contain 3 days lunches. 

At VBS, kids will sail along on a fun jungle cruise, stopping at seven ports of call. 
These ports are the 7 C’s of History: Creation, Corruption, Catastrophe, Confusion, 
Christ, Cross, and Consummation. Kids will discover how these events shape our 

world, and how to reconnect the Bible to their everyday life. 

FRC VBS June 2-5 
Sunday, June 2 (4pm-8pm)/ Mon-Wed, June 3-5 (5:30-8:30) 

Prepare to swing into fun as we head out on The Great Jungle Journey! 

Scan this QR 
Code to 

signup to 
Volunteer 

Scan this QR 
Code to register 
your student/s 

for VBS!!! 

Or Visit the Following Websites: 
Volunteer:  https://sibleyfrc.myanswers.com/jungle-journey/volunteer/ 

Registration: https://sibleyfrc.myanswers.com/jungle-journey/register/?sitehist=1712544483969 
 

Call/Text Jenna Ver Steeg (507-360-0748) or  
Hannah Lucas (461-1652) with questions or for more information. 

VBS Food signups are now available on the Information Center. Please 
see which food items you can provide for our VBS students and volun-
teers. If you have any questions, please contact Jill Boeke. Thanks!  
 

VBS Craft Supplies Needed: VBS is in need of cardboard rolls from toilet 
paper, paper towels, tin foil, gift wrap etc. Please place donations in the 
kitchen. 

 
 

 

Scripture: Psalm 40 
Message: Do It Again 

mailto:jse@premieronline.net


 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Pastor Troy Van Beek or your  
District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church office or Jamie’s cell 
if you would like a prayer chain started.  Remember, we cannot print your 
name unless you have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer 
request you would like included in the bulletin/announcements, please contact 
the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Jane Buysman, Ellen Schram, Anita Ernst, Trudy 

Dykstra, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn, Ethel Jurgens, and Margaret Calsbeek 
• Our nursing home residents: Martha Krikke, Donna Sterler and Marlys 

Brink 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenClay, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

Pray For: 
• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Church as we seek God’s will with our future decisions 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 
• All those who have had illnesses and surgeries and/or deal with health  

issues. 
• Pray for healing for: Dick Oldenkamp, Gloria Eddy, LeRoy DeBoer, Marlin 

Runia, Mandie Sprock, Harlan Langstraat and Trisha Iedema. 
• Melanie Schiphoff, Verlyn Smidt’s sister, has been diagnosed with cancer. 

She will begin chemotherapy in June. Please pray for healing for her body. 
 

 
 

Thank you to the group of ladies who brought coffee and goodies to us on the 
morning of May 16. It was so thoughtful of you to do this. It was wonderful see-
ing and visiting with everyone! 

~~FRC Residents at Heartwood Heights 
 

Thank you First Reformed family for the cards and words of sympathy upon 
the passing of my two grandparents. I really appreciate the love and support 
that has come from the congregation, elders and deacons during this difficult 
time. 

~~Josh, Hannah and family 

 
 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

 
Jamie Hulstein,  Administrative Secretary  

sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 
712-754-2783 

Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary doors 

no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

Offerings taken on May 19: General-$9676.20; Benevolent-$240; Building-
$25; Radiate Haiti-$100; Remnant Youth-$100; Parsonage Repairs-$400. 
Special Offering for May is for Radiate Haiti 
Attendance Last Sunday: 141 

 This Week: May 26 Next Week: June 2 

Greeters: E:  Gene and Renae Groen 
C: Bob and Janice Groen 
W: Lennis and Marvella Harberts/family 

E:  Ed and Jan Harskamp 
C: Bill and LaDonn Hartzell 
W: Dan and Maureen Heilman 

Worship 
Nursery: 

Pam Vande Hoef & Jenny Weg Nursery is open but unstaffed 

S. School 
Nursery: 

Sunday School is on break Sunday School is on break 

C&W Leader Children & Worship is on break Children & Worship is on break 

Library: Gert Gaalswyk Jan Henrichs 

Coffee: Ron and Nancy Dykstra Nate and Angie Buysman 

 

Pastor Troy Van Beek  
Transitional Minister 

revtvanbeek@gmail.com 
 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

Faith In Action for May 
Vacation Bible School 

Sign up to help teach, be a helper, 

bring food, work in the nursery etc!! 

It takes many people to help make 

VBS a success!! 


